



Do you need more childcare options?





Should there be more parks in your neighborhood?

TELL US YOUR IDEAS BY COMING TO A

COMMUNITY MEETING

Help the County of San Mateo prioritize funding for housing, community amenities like parks or sidewalks, or even childcare options! Meetings are being held across the County starting Nov. 15. Visit https://www.smcgov.org/housing/san-mateo-county-consolidated-plan for meeting dates.

OR YOU CAN TAKE THE SURVEY

Visit: www.research.net/r/SanMateoConPlanSurvey2023

or scan the QR Code: (survey opens Nov. 7)



For more information visit

https://www.smcgov.org/housing/san-mateo-county-consolidated-plan

To request an accommodation or interpretation services for the meeting please contact Frankie Lewington at frankie@rootpolicy.com or 970-880-1415.